
Paper Petition Details  
 
Humber Way Flats Entry System 
 
 
We ask Slough Council to install voice controlled entry gating (or similar) to our flats. 
 
 
This petition was received on 31st May 2013. 
 
This petition was passed to the Head of Housing Management on 4th June 2013. 
 
This petition was responded to on 19th June 2013 by the Housing Intervention Manager. 
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 14 

 
 
Council Response  
 
Thank you for submitting a petition on behalf of Humber Way residents in respect of 
installing a controlled door entry system at these blocks. 
 
I am now in a position to update you on this matter as follows; 
 
We have now had an opportunity to consult with residents and discuss any ongoing 
concerns with Thames Valley Police. As a result, I am pleased to advise that based on 
our findings it has been agreed that Humber Way will benefit from a controlled door entry 
system as a measure to reduce anti-social behaviour at this location. 
 
We are currently in discussions with our contractor regarding surveys, costs and 
programming of works. At present the current contract for door entry systems and 
upgrades is in the process of being awarded with the legal contract yet to be concluded. 
There are a number of priorities in the existing schedule of works that need to be 
finalised with the successful contractor before a programme of works can be produced 
and definitive timescales put in place. 
 
I can confirm that Humber Way will be added to the list of priorities with completion 
scheduled for the end of March 2014. However, delays and slippage may result in 
completion slightly later, for example, April/May 2014. That said, we are in discussions 
with the contractor to establish how we can accelerate works once the contract is signed 
in order that works in this programme can be completed by the end of March 2014. 
 
We will be writing to all residents in Humber Way to advise them accordingly. 
 
In the meantime, I thank you for the interest you have shown in this particular matter and 
trust that this fully responds to your enquiry. Please do not hesitate to contact me should 
you wish to discuss the matter further. 
 
 


